
 

 

 

 

Diabetes in School Health 

Project ECHO is a monthly 

school diabetes health 

teleconferencing program for 

school nurses and school 

personnel who care for students 

with diabetes 

 

 

. 

Each ECHO session will have a 10-15 minute talk by a pediatric 

diabetes expert followed by 45-50 minutes of discussion of de-

identified cases and questions to promote collaborative learning 

between school personnel in communities across the state.  

LOG ON FROM 

 ANYWHERE 

 

FREE CME TALK TO 

 SPECIALISTS 

CONNECT WITH  

OTHER SCHOOLS  

TO JOIN OUR MAILING LIST PLEASE VISIT: https://mailchi.mp/e2cd3183a0fa/dishsignup 

 

January 
15th 

Diabetes Technology 

February 
19th 

Sickness and Diabetes 

March 
18th 

The Diabetes Rollercoaster: 
Highs & Lows 

April 
15th 

Psychosocial Adjustments 

May   
20th 

Legal Issues and Liability 

 
- UPCOMING SESSIONS - 

- CONNECT WITH  DiSH - 

@diabetes_dish diabetesinschoolhealth@gmail.com www.pediatrics.wisc.edu/dish/ 

https://mailchi.mp/e2cd3183a0fa/dishsignup

